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It is the mission of Hawaiʻi Preparatory Academy’s 
Marine Studies Program to contribute towards the 
conservation of marine life, including sea turtles, 
worldwide through education, research, and 
advocacy, working with students and community 
members to actualize their passion and 
commitment to a healthier marine environment.
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Annually turtles are released through Mauna 
Lani Auberge Resort’s Malama na Honu’s 
program. This release brings community 
members together to celebrate our passion 
for honu, inviting them to be stewards of our 
oceans and our planet.

Throughout the past 15 years Malama na Honu 
staff have allowed us to bring students from 
our organization as well as many other schools 
to visit with the honu, their loko i’a, and cultural 
center. This on site, in person opportunity is 
invaluable and extremely impactful.

Pi’i Laeha has regularly invited students to 
conduct independent research projects at 
their facility related to sea turtles, loko i’a and 
pond management.
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SCIENTIFIC FINDINGS
While education is the main focus of Mauna 
Lani’s program, a number of interesting 
findings have been learned through field 
research involving turtles hatched at Sea Life 
Park.
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Hatchling: ~4cm in 2013 (9/22/23)
Juvenile: 45.2 cm in 2023
= ~ 40 cm/10 years or ~4 cm/yr

Hatchling: ~4cm in 1989
Juvenile: 36.4 in 1992
= 32 cm in (2.7 years) = ~11 cm / year





Mauna Lani Malama na Honu Program has provided us 
with the ability to educate students and community 

members in the care for and stewardship of sea turtles 
and other wildlife. We are grateful to George Balazs, Pi’i 
Laeha, Ethan Souza, Kahoku Hurley and Danny Akaka 
Jr. for including us in this journey. This has only been 

possible through the partnership with Sea Life Park and 
their sea turtle program.
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